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Congratulations to Brandon Behring! He was promoted to fill the vacant Documents and Records 

Specialist full-time position in the City Clerk’s Office beginning June 9, 2025. Brandon was 

promoted from the Recreation Department. He has been assisting the City Clerk’s Office since 

October 2024, scanning and uploading documents to the new Laserfiche Public Portal. He is doing 

a great job.  

 

1. BRIEF HISTORY – CITY OF MADEIRA BEACH 50th ANNIVERSARY 

CELEBRATION 

Look at the names in the Guest Books and the pictures to see if you recognize someone. 

Many events took place in honor of the City of Madeira Beach 50th Anniversary 

Celebration.  

 

 

 

 

 

  


